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Precautionary Measures for Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWs) in

the KSA, Iran and Gulf Cooperation Council (GCC) States Relative to
the Middle East Situation

Further to POEA Advisory No. 2, Series of 2016 and with reference to the political
situations between KSA and Iran, Filipino workers employed in Saudi Arabia, Iran and other

GCC States (Kuwait, Qatar, Oman, UAE and Bahrain) are enjoined to observe the following
precautionary measures:

1.
2.
3. Avoid public assemblies not related to social activities sponsored by Filipino co-

4.

5.

Follow the rules and respect the culture of the host country.
Avoid late night activities outside work areas and accommodations.

workers or Filipino communities.
Refrain from discussions related to political issues in person, cell phones or
social media.

Go to the nearest Philippine Embassy/POLO/OWWA facilities for assistance in
case of any eventualities. '

For information and guidance.
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